
Bulletin No. 1024 

Friday  14th October 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
Thank you to everyone who came along to our Open Afternoon yesterday; I hope you enjoyed the 
opportunity to take a tour around school whilst talking to staff on the way.  I would like to say thank you 
to Mrs Lorimer and her wonderful choir for entertaining visitors in the hall, the children’s voices are 
already sounding beautiful despite choir only having half a term for rehearsals so far.  I would like to 
congratulate the UVI pupils who stayed in school to give existing and prospective parents a tour around 
school.  It was pleasing to hear the enormously positive feedback they received from our visitors; they 
really are a credit to our school. 
 
School Council ran a very successful Bun Sale this morning which wouldn’t have been possible without 
your generous donations.  School Council raised over £230, this will be donated to The Red Cross to 
support the people of Pakistan following the recent flooding. 
 
I have enjoyed hearing all about the Upper Junior residential to Langdale in The Lake District last week.  
Although the trip got off to a very soggy start, this didn’t dampen the spirits of the pupils and staff who 
enjoyed raft-building, cave exploration and abseiling. Again, I am proud to say that our pupils behaved 
exceptionally well and had a fantastic attitude throughout. Thank you to Mrs Moffat, Mrs Arnold & Mr 
Walker for taking the pupils on their trip and special thanks to Mrs Moffat in particular for her role as 
Trip Leader; an enormous amount of work goes in to planning residentials. 
 
Kindergarten have been out and about this week, on Monday they went for a Woodland Walk at St Ives 
and had a great time exploring the local landscape in its full Autumn glory.  Form 2 also enjoyed a day 
of learning and investigation at Eureka, it looks like they had a brilliant day. 
 
Parents’ Consultations will take place on Tuesday 8th November (6.00-8.00pm) & Wednesday 9th 
November 9th (4.00-6.00pm), please ensure you make an appointment for this important ‘settling-in’ 
consultation.  On Monday 31st October, you will receive a text with a link to booking an appointment at 
12 noon. If you do not receive a text, please telephone the office immediately and we can send this 
again. 
 
We hope you have a lovely break, see you on Monday 31st October for another action-packed half-term! 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



 Well done to Lucy & 
Hannah on achieving their 
Karate grading  with the  

Yorkshire Karate Academy 

Congratulations to Carey 
(UVI) for passing her 

Kickboxing exam with flying 
colours! 

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 31st October – Friday 4th November 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Halloween 
Pasta, Spooky 
Sauce & Chilly 

Cheese 

Toad in the 
Hole with 

Mash, Carrots 
& Gravy 

BBQ Chicken  
&  

Vegetable Rice 
 

Fish Fingers, 
Chips 

 &  
Beans 

Bonfire Meat  
& Potato Pie 
with Peas & 

Gravy 

Halloween  
Buns 

Crumble  
&  

Custard 

Sponge  
&  

Custard 

Fruity Jelly Gingerbread 
Man 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 







Dates for the Diary  
2022-2023 

 
November  

 
(Monday 31st October – School Opens) 

Tuesday 1st  - Junior Author Visit Assembly (morning) 

- UVI trip to the opening fixture of the Women’s Rugby League World Cup at Headingley 

Friday 4th November – The Friends’ Halloween Disco 

Tuesday 8th - Parents’ Consultations 6.00-8.00pm 

Wednesday 9th - Parents’ Consultations 4.00-6.00pm 

Thursday 10th– School Nursing Flu Spray visit (F1-UVI) 

Sunday 13th– Remembrance Service at Myrtle Park 

Tuesday 15th– Form 1 Hearing Tests 

Monday 21st– House Chocolate Competition Week 

Wednesday 23rd  - Form 1 Trip to The Princes of Wales Park 

 

 

December  
Thursday 1st  - LVI Trip to Giggleswick ‘Lion, Witch & The Wadrobe’ 

Friday 2nd – Bring a Bottle Non-uniform day  

Tuesday 6th – Form 2/3 Nativity 9.15am 

Wednesday 7th  - Form 2/3 Nativity 9.15am 

Thursday 8th – KG/F1 Nativity 9.15am 

Junior  Nativity at Bingley Parish Church 7.00pm 

Friday 9th - KG/F1 Nativity 9.15am 

The Friends’ Christmas Fair 4.00-6.00pm 

Friday 16th – School Closes for Christmas  

 

 

 



The Friends’ Christmas Fair 

Support 

 

31
st
 October – 4

th
 November 

 

We will gratefully receive donations of an unwanted 

teddies that are in good condition. 

 

 7th- 11th Nov ember  

 

We will gratefully receive donations of an unwanted 

toys that are in good condition. 

 
  
Please donate any unwanted Christmas Jumpers, again 

in good condition, we will sell these at the fair.  

 






